
Jouy-en Josas, 30 Nov 2019

Serdar Ayaz

Congratulations! 

The HEC Scholarship Commission is honored to inform you that, due to your
excellent ranking among our future students you have been offered a HEC Paris

Excellence-based Scholarship of

6000

This scholarship will cover a part of the Master Program tuition fees and will be
deducted from the September 2020 instalment.

Marc VANHUELE
Directeur Délégué Programmes Pré-Expérience
Associate Dean for Pre-Experience Programs
Ecole HEC Paris


